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HALLS  
ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL 

Today it’s up to me to be the BEST that I can be! 

Encore Rotations 

Week 6: December 9 - 13 
Week 1: December 16 -20 

Winter Holidays  

Paw Pride Expectations 

Be Respectful   Be Responsible   Be Safe   Be Ready to Learn 

Dec. 9th, 2019 

Volume 11,  

Issue 14 
 

How are you doing on 
the weekly reading 

challenge? 

 
Students can watch the board 
outside the library to see your 

class’s progress toward our 
school reading challenge!  

Read at least 20 
minutes four nights 

each week. 

 

HES	Families,	
Our	PTO	is	offering	an	exciting	opportunity	to	allow	our	students	the	
chance	to	think	about	others	this	holiday	season.	You	should	have	
received	information	about	"The	Penguin	Patch	Holiday	Shop".	This	is	an	
event	where	the	children	can	shop	for	their	family	and	friends.	The	
information	sent	home	also	had	a	budget	envelope	to	bring	back	on	the	
day	they	shop.		Prices	of	merchandise	range	from	.25	cents	to	$11.	So	
there	could	be	something	for	everyone!	The	event	will	be	this	week,	
December	9-13.		
This	is	not	a	fundraiser,	just	a	fun	opportunity.		

Kindergarten 
Barrett R.  
 

2nd Grade 
Clara W.  
Isabella H.  
Jack T.  
Tessa C.  
Lola T.  
Mackenna B.  
Kyra B.  
Lyla B.  
Liy D.  
Kynslee M.  
Madison T.  
Liam W.  
Lola W.  

1st Grade 
Taelynn C.  
Madison E.  
Naya F.  
Sullivan H.  
Chase C  
Norah C.  
Kaylee A.  
Ember D.  
Mollie R.  
Sean K  
Jay B.  
Brock C.  
Jackson M.  

3rd Grade 
Zachary C.  
Kaden F.  
Isabela S.  
Benson J.  
Jonas G.  
Uriah M.  
Ayva M.  
 

4th Grade  
Livia C.  
Bella J.   
 

5th Grade 
Phownix M.  
Tyson K.   
 

Congratulations November Reading BINGO 
Students 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Girls on the Run is coming to Halls! 
Get excited, because Girls on the Run will be starting a program at Halls Elementary in January 
2020! This program is for 3rd-5th grade girls that is designed to enhance girls’ social, 
psychological, and physical skills and behaviors. Detailed information will be sent home to all 3rd-
5th grade girls.  Registration opens in January 2020 on a first-come, first-served basis. 

SHOP SCHOOL STORE 
 

Go to schoolstore.net and use code 27735.   We will receive money simply by you doing 
your normal shopping.   

  

 
 

Simply go to Schoolstore.com, enter the school name  Halls Elementary School, (there will be a list 
of schools with the same name so that you can ensure that you have selected the right school), and 
click the tab under the blue SchoolStore banner that says “Merchants”.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
December 9th-13th: Penguin Patch Holiday Shop  
December 14th: Halls Christmas Parade 6:00pm  
December 20th:  Half-day for Students.  
December 21st – January 6th: Winter Holidays - No School 
January 7th: First Day for Students after Winter Holidays  
 

Congratulations Paw Pride Winners  
Week of November 25th,26th & December 2nd-6th  

We choose two Paw Pride Winners each week from each grade to be recognized for 
showing Respect, Responsibility, Safety, and Readiness to Learn! 

 

Fifth Grade  
Caylee M.  
Graham W.     
  

Kindergarten 
Allison 
Lincoln  
 

First Grade  
Taelynn C.  
Alayna   

Second Grade 
Sawyer L. 
Miracle V.    
 

Third Grade 
Abby  
Brooklyn H.    
 

Fourth Grade  
Barrett S.  
Savannah D.      


